
Alberta Conference Adventist Single Adults Ministries and Christmas for a Single 
Mother and Family 

For two years the Alberta Conference Adventist Single Adult Ministries has presented Christmas 
to a community Single Mother and her family.   In 2014 six single adults in the Alberta 
Conference experienced unforgettable joy as they watched a single mother and her five 
children excitedly open the many gifts they presented to them.  Our Blackfalds SDA Company 
shared the name of a community single mother with the ministry to present Christmas to.  The 
Ministry followed up and made arrangements to bring supper with Christmas to the family on 
Monday, December 22, 2014.   Gifts, food supplies and supper were loaded into six cars at the 
Conference Office then wound their way through the City of Lacombe, Alberta to the small 
house where the family lives.  The mother and children ages 13, 11, 6 and 3-year old twins were 
very excited as they met us at the door and watched as we unload all the items.  Supper was 
served followed by the excited opening of many gifts.   Yes, this truly was a very special event 
both for the single adults presenting Christmas and for the family that received Christmas.  And 
remember the words of the Lord Jesus, that He said, ‘It is more blessed to give then to receive.’  
Acts 20:35 
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